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Sports Update 

Our track team is having a great season.  Our team participated in the IESA State Sectional Meet on 

Saturday, May 11th.  NMS qualified 9 athletes who will compete at the state meet on Saturday, May 18th. 

Good luck to all participants.  

 

 6th Grade 

Our 6th grade will be participating in a water study of the Nippersink Creek with the help of the “Friends of 

the Fox River” This is the 7th year of the water study and the students will learn about the Nippersink 

Creek and its ecosystems. The 6th grade team of teachers will be doing a “Celebration Day” day at the end 

of the school year in which we celebrate our 6th grade students with some academic and character awards 

during the school day.  

 

7th Grade 

 The 7th grade students will be participating in their last incentive day on Friday, May 31st. Students will be 

having a picnic along with some fun and games.  The 7th grade awards assembly will be held on Thursday, 

May 30th at 1:30 p.m. in the NMS gym. 

 

8th Grade 

8th grade students participated in the 8th grade end of the year trip to Chicago. Students had a very busy 

agenda from start to finish. The students visited Lincoln Park Zoo, Museum of Science and Industry, the 

Hard Rock Café, and the Blue Moon Group.  The students had a great time on the trip. The 8th grade 

awards assembly will be held on Friday, May 24th at 1:30 p.m. in the NMS gym.  

 

NMS Band/Choir 

The band and choir have had a very busy schedule in the month of May concluding with the 5th/6th grade 

band concert on Thursday, May 16th.  Registration paperwork for next year’s band and choir participation 

went out in the month of May. 

 

Student Discipline 

4/16-5/14 - 1 In-school suspension 

4/16 -5/14 - No out-of-school suspensions 

 

5th grade Orientation 

On Wednesday, May 8th, the 5th graders from Spring Grove and Richmond Grade school came over to 

NMS for a short orientation.  Students had the opportunity to meet the 6th grade teachers, support staff, and 

administration. Students watched a short video presentation, took a tour, and had a question and answer 

session with some current 6th grade students. The NMS band and choir also put on a mini concert for the 5th 

graders. The purpose for this event is to relieve some fears and start preparing the students for their middle 

school experience. 

 

Upcoming Important Dates 
Tuesday, July 9     Online Registration Opens  

Thursday, August 1 Online Registration Closes 

August 5-8           6th Grade Camp – Mission Possible 

Wednesday, August 14      Locker Day 

Thursday, August 15         6th Grade Open House 6:30 – 8:00 

Monday, August 19   First Day of School  

 

 

Enrollment Update 
 

6th Grade                        127 
 

7th Grade                        138 
 

8th Grade                        145 
 

Total                               410 



 


